TUSTIN TENNIS CLUB

Tustin Tennis Club

Most of you are aware by now that this is the time of year we elect
our new officers during our TTC annual picnic held at the Magnolia
Tree Courts. The agenda for the Saturday May 7t picnic is doubles
tennis play starts at 2:00PM, the general meeting starts at
4:00PM, followed by food/dessert/drinks. Our chairperson for the
picnic is Rose D’Esposito. Please contact her at 714-838-4967/714-

313-9367 and let her know you are coming.

At the picnic you will have the opportunity to vote on the
recommended slate of Board officers for the next year.

President Neil Sherman

Vice President Elsie Polston

Secretary Chris Andres

Tournament Director Marina Pavlovich
Treasurer Ishwar Chander

As your outgoing president, I want to thank all of the help I
received these past two years from all our members that kept this
club going. Things that come to mind are we kept the TTC
Newsletter going, our WEB site is in excellent shape, our tennis
liability insurance is current, and when the courts are wet we have
a new drying roller. We also got help from the Tustin Park District
who repaired our nets, installed 4 hooks on each court and
installed new brighter night-lights. We also signed a 5 year
contract with the Tustin Park District to reserve our play times at
the Magnolia Tree Courts. And last but not least we revised our
play format to add a little more excitement to our matches while
accommodating orderly play transition for more members wanting
to play. As I hand over the reins to the new set of officers, I'm
certain they will do a great job for you in the coming year.

Thank you all,
Tony Toth
TTC President



Tustin Tennis Club - Newsletter

PS Where were you? If you are not in the following pictures you missed a great opportunity to mingle
with your fellow tennis club members as well as enjoy some new and exciting experiences. Obviously
life is more than just morning tennis, lunch tennis and dinner tennis every day. Here are a few shots
of the Chinese New Year Party at Nancy Angelos’ house, and two waterfalls hikes by our members.

Trail up to Monrovia Falls
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Greer on the trail to Trabuco Canyon Falls Trabuco Canyon Falls

Just a perpetual friendly reminder - Please feel free to share your thoughts with all members,
by emailing, calling, or just whispering to me on the courts. Examples of interesting tidbits
are: Recipes, Motivational short stories, Jokes (non-R rated?), Pictures of interesting sites
and/or people in various situations, Tennis playing advice, Wisdom quotes that you really love
or have invented, things that get you motivated, etc. etc. — sky’s the limit!

Hoping to hear from y’all soon, for our next newsletter.

Ishwar Chander (Newsletter Chair)

_ Sunshine Chairperson Report
,/‘?3],

\/ Please call Irene Zaleski at 714-544-6698/714-721-2690 to report
how our members are doing.



Just to let you all know, Tony spoke with Larry Southerland, and he is going in for a second
eye lid operation. If all goes well he will be driving up to Montana in a few weeks.

* (Give me a call for all of your travel needs. Rose/A Premier
Travel 714-313-9367

°* I am a licensed Real Estate Broker (DRE Lic. # 01476605).
For all your Real Estate needs, contact me at 949-683-2248.
Also contact me for events, groups, and portrait

photography and to recreate, restore or retouch pictures
through Photoshop, - Alim Akhtar.



